www.fife.gov.uk/cafeinc
for more information

Café Inc will be back across Fife during the summer
holidays for children and young people under 18.

It provides free tasty, healthy meals while our schools
are closed.

No need to book, just turn up.
Children under 10 must be accompanied by an adult.

Any adult accompanying a child (under and over 10)
can also have a meal if they wish.

Cafe Inc venues are listed on our interactive map
along with other advice and help with the Cost of
Living, See link in comments. #GetHelpFife



